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Athletics Carnival 
 
The school athletics carnival for years 3-6 will be 
held on Wednesday 21st July (Week 2 Term 3, 
2021). It will be held at Jubilee Oval. Students will 
travel to and from the oval by bus. The cost of the 
excursion is $2.00, please bring in your money and 
permission note by Friday the 16th of July 2021 
(Week 1, Term 3). Students will be required to wear 
house colours, or full sports uniform with appropriate 
running shoes. They are required to bring two water 
bottles, hat, sunscreen, asthma medication and 
lunch or money to buy lunch. 
If you would like to and can assist with the running 
of athletics events, please fill out the form with the 
permission note or contact the school.  
 

We encourage families to use 
Seesaw and follow the school 

Facebook page as information is 
shared regularly. Please talk to 

your child’s teacher if you 
require assistance to use 

Seesaw. Thank you. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Attendance 
 
Please contact the school if your child is away. An 
SMS is sent out daily when your child is away and 
the absence has not been explained.  You can reply 
to this SMS, call the school, email the school or 
communicate with the class teacher via Seesaw. 

 

 
NCCD  
 
The Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on 
School Students with Disability (NCCD) takes place 
every year. 
 
The NCCD is a collection that counts: 
• the number of school students receiving an 
adjustment or ‘help’ due to disability 
• the level of adjustment they are receiving to 
access education on the same basis as other 
students. 
 
Students are counted in the NCCD if they receive 
ongoing adjustments at school due to disability. This 
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‘help’ allows them to access education on the same 
basis as a child without disability. The NCCD uses 
the definition of disability in the Disability 
Discrimination Act 1992. Schools provide this 
information to education authorities. 
 
The information collected by the NCCD helps 
teachers, principals, education authorities and 
governments to better support students with 
disability at school. 
The definition of disability for the NCCD is based 
on the broad definition under the Disability 
Discrimination Act 1992. The following students are 
examples of those who may be included in the 
NCCD if they need monitoring and adjustments: 
• students with learning difficulties (such as dyslexia) 
• students with chronic health conditions (such as 
epilepsy or diabetes). 
 
Schools identify which students will be counted in 
the NCCD. They base their decisions on the 
following: 
• adjustments provided for the student (after 
consultation with the student and/or their parents, 
guardians and carers) 
• the school team’s observations and professional 
judgements 
• any medical or other professional diagnoses 
• other relevant information. 
 
Protecting the privacy and confidentiality of all 
students is an essential part of the NCCD. Data is 
collected within each school. Personal details, such 
as student names or student identifiers, are not 
provided to federal education authorities. 
 
Please contact Miss Hayman or Mrs Campbell if you 
require further information.  
 
P&C Uniform and Canteen News 
 
Our canteen and uniform manager, Melanie Grady, 
is employed by the P&C and we are dependent on 
volunteers to keep things operating. The P&C do not 
operate for profit as we like to keep prices as 
affordable as possible for our families however, 
expenses need to be covered. As a result of COVID 
and a lack of volunteers, the P&C have moved to 
online ordering for uniforms and canteen.  This has 
also proved very convenient for many people. Once  
ordered the uniforms are delivered, on a Friday, to 
your child’s classroom. To order online the P&C is 
using the platform www.quickcliq.com.au   
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